
Pembroke Regional Hospital 
MEMO 

To: All Staff 

From: Scott Coombes, V.P Finance & Corporate Services 

Date: December 4, 2023 

Subject: Changes to the Tower C Staff Parking Lot Now in Effect 

 

Effective immediately, the last row of ten (10) parking spots in the Tower C lot 
adjacent to Caritas (Grey Sisters) is no longer available to PRH staff. Signage 
has been installed to reflect this and will be enforced.     
 
Alternate staff parking is still available in the Deacon Street lot and in the Bell 
Street lot.  Any staff having issues in finding suitable parking, can contact 
Tracey at SP Plus (613) 635-7275 for assistance. 
 
We thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


